
Dear Parents, 

Here are a few dates for your dairies: 

This Friday (5
th

 December) Seend School  Christmas Fair starting at 6.00 pm. We are 

running a stall at this busy event. Do pop in to see us. 

Parents and Staff meal at The Barge Inn, Seend Cleeve on Wednesday 10
th

 December at 

7.30 pm. This is your chance to meet and get to know other parents over the meal of your 

choice. This year we have opted to stick with their regular menu not the Christmas one 

which  means that you can have as many or few courses as you wish!                                                                                                                    

Please add your name to the sign up list on the Playgroup notice board – this week. 

Nativity Play on Thursday 18
th

 December. ALL children are welcome this day (from 8.45am), 

even if it is not their usual day to attend. The Nativity will start at 10.30 am.  Last year’s 

leavers who are now at Seend School will be coming along, as will the siblings of any 

Playgroup children. After the performance there will be tea, coffee and mince pies for sale. 

We also have a hamper raffle that day for which we need your help. Please could we ask for 

donations of any items suitable to go into a hamper (anything that you would be happy to 

win!) 

The last day of term is party day – Friday 19
th

 December. Again all children are welcome. 

There will be lots of party games to enjoy as well as food! Please could we ask everyone to 

contribute something for the meal.  A sign up list will be displayed on the notice board.  

Father Christmas will also be visiting!! Nearer the time we will be able to confirm the time of 

his visit so that you can also be there to see him! 

Playgroup starts again on Monday 5
th

 January 2015.  

Just one little reminder about our parent helper rota; the children love having their Mum, 

Dad or Grandparent helping at Playgroup and it gives you the opportunity to see them 

playing  with their friends. There is a list on the notice board for you to choose which day is 

most convenient to you, and as it says, “No experience necessary”! 

Finally, we would like to wish you all a very happy, healthy and safe Christmas and New 

Year.  

The Committee and Staff 


